10/04/24

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

Fitness Frenzy Update

Fitness Frenzy was a great success! We had beautiful weather and so much fun celebrating last Friday. Thank you to all of our Lincoln families and friends that helped us meet our goal. Top fundraiser for each class is as follows: Mila Sanchez, Aria Elenbaas, Leo Welling, Payton Sleeman, Lyric Sanchez, Cameron Wilsey, Nolan Brouwer, Crosby Warren, William Kamphuis, Sawyer Allison, Rowan Gale, Audra VanTil, Ethan Pielin, Axel Warren, Kelly Turner, Lincoln Vork, Monroe Zeerip, Capri Beukema. The top earning classroom was Mrs. Stalter's class.

Fall Book Fair - October 21-24

Lincoln will be hosting a Literati Book Fair in our library October 21-24. We need volunteers to help set up, help kids shop, ring up sales on the register, and take down the book fair. If you would be willing to volunteer for a couple hours or more, please call the office to sign up.

Pick Up and Drop Off

If you are picking up or dropping off your student in the car line by the office, please do not get out of your car. This line is for drop off only! If you need to exit your car for any reason, please park in a parking spot. This will help with traffic flow and safety.

Thank you for your cooperation.

ZHS Orchestra – Timely Tunes

The ZHS Orchestra program is hosting multiple Escape Rooms at their annual Timely Tunes event. This will be held on Saturday, October 26 from 10:00am to 1:00pm. Detect your way out of "Down the Rabbit Hole" or search for the "Explorer's Lost Camp" at Creekside Middle School. You can order tickets at the following website:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G9aC8zTw015qfJ48F2ugJU_J10fSqXtT/view?usp=sharing

Appointment Notes

Just a reminder that if your child is leaving for an appointment, we will need a note from the provider to excuse the absence.

Donations Needed

Lincoln School is in need of <u>new</u> pairs of sweatpants for K-5th grade students. If you are willing to donate a pair, please bring them to the office. Thank you.

Learning Lab

Lincoln Elementary offers an after-school Learning Lab for 3rd-5th Grades. Lincoln's Learning Lab will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Library after school from 3:45pm to 4:30pm. Contact your child's teacher if you are interested in having your child participate.

End of the Day Transportation Changes

Please call the office with transportation changes by <u>3:00pm</u> in order to give us time to communicate with teachers and students before dismissal. We realize that things come up, but please keep in mind that consistency and routine is important for our young learners.